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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing in support of banning peanuts and tree nuts from Canadian transportation systems. 

Several of my friends have children with severe allergies to nuts so each time travelling by rail, 

air, ferry and bus is incredibly stressful for them. In my opinion, if the Canadian Transportation 

Agency is willing to ban peanuts/tree nuts, then a lot of those fears for parents can go away. With 

the amount of snack options these days, there is no need to have any nut products provided 

during transportation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tara Scott 

 

 

 


